June 3, 2022 End of Year Letter to Families

Dear MBES Families,

As you can imagine, this is a very busy time at school! I don't think we will get a full newsletter out before the end of the year; there are so many celebrations and outdoor learning events going on! Please see below the dates for June. Parents and family members are invited to the Pre-K celebration (happening today) and to the 5th Grade Celebration on June 16th.

For the safety and sense of security of our students, staff, and families we are restricting all other school-based events to school students and staff only, including Field Day on June 10. If you have a real need to be on campus during a school-only event, please check in at the main office and get a visitor's badge. On any day that you plan to take your child home rather than having them ride the bus, please let Kerry or Deb in the office know. We thank you for your understanding.

Although the student year is ending soon, I will be working on many things this summer. Please feel free to reach out by phone or email if you would like to chat. You don't even need to have a reason! I didn't get a chance to meet all of you and look forward to more introductions.

I have thoroughly enjoyed being with your children and working with the amazing Marica Buker team this year. A sincere thanks to the many families among you who have offered words of encouragement, worked through solutions with me, and taught me about your children this year. Last September, I began signing my letters to you in hopes that we would be partners in educating your children and helping them thrive at school. I sign my last letter of the year with that hope realized.

In Partnership with You,

Mary

June School and Community Events

- *June 3rd Preschool Ends with Outdoor Celebration @ 9:00 & 1:00
 - o **June 5th** Girls on The Run 5K in Brunswick
- June 6th Kindles for Kids Awards (Students and staff; Masonic Lodge honors readers; drawing for two Kindles per class; outdoors if weather permits)
- June 7, 8 and 9 Preschool Screening
- June 10th Field Day (Students and staff; Rain date, June 9)
 - o June 12th Richmond PD Bike Rodeo 10:00-1:00
- June 13th Grade 1 Field Trip to Boothbay Botanical Garden 8:30-1:30
- June 14th Kindergarten Last Day
 - June 14th Election Day (Voting at Public Works Garage)
- June 15th & 16th Kindergarten Registration
- *June 16th Grade 5 Promotion 9:00 AM (Families invited)
- June 16th Early Release Day (Summer Vacation Begins!)

June 19th – Fathers' Day